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www.macom.com 

8 December 2020 

Richardson RFPD, Inc. 
1950 S. Batavia Ave, Suite 100 
Geneva, Illinois 60134 
 
ATTN: Quality/Purchasing Manager 

 
Subject:   Change in Moisture Sensitivity Level (MSL) – XP1035 
 
PCN #:  PCN-01388 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 

 
The goal of MACOM Technology Solutions is to continually deliver high quality products and 
services that meet our customers’ needs.  We strive to offer products that are industry leading in 
terms of performance, delivery, safety and value.  
 
In accordance with these goals, this communication is to inform you that MACOM has upgraded 
the Moisture Sensitivity Level (MSL) from MSL 3 to MSL1 on the following devices. The purpose 
of this change is to increase the floor life of these devices which reduces the amount of special 
handling and processing required by the end user. 
 

XP1035-QH-0G00 
XP1035-QH-0G0T 
XP1035-QH-WL0T 

 
You are receiving this notice because you have purchased the above products in the past two 
years.  
 
 
Please contact your local sales representative if you have any questions or require additional 
information. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Alan Miller 
Product Marketing Manager 
MACOM  
Tel: +1 (978) 656-7482 
E-mail: alan.miller@macom.com 
 


